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Fall quarter (1974) enrollment increased since last year

October 25, 1974

A total of 8,875 undergraduate, graduate and medical students have enrolled in fall quarter classes at the
University of California, San Diego according to the final registration report released by Ronald J. Bowker, UCSD
Registrar and Admissions Officer.

The total is an increase of 924 students over the number officially enrolled during the fall quarter last year.
Most of the increase is at the undergraduate level.

The official registration figures are gathered by the Office of the Registrar at the end of the third week of
classes for submission to UC President Charles J. Hitch. The report includes the number of lower division and
upper division undergraduate students plus all graduate students including those in the School of Medicine and
Scripps Institution of Oceanography.

The report lists 6,932 undergraduates, 742 more than last year, enrolled for the fall quarter at UCSD. Revelle
College, which began operation in 1964, enrolled 2,524; John Muir College, which began three years later,
enrolled 3,130; Third College, beginning its fifth year of operation, enrolled 825, and Fourth College, starting its
first year, enrolled 453.

According to the report, the School of Medicine enrolled 624 students, up 56 from last year. Some 275 of the
students are M.D. candidates and 349 are interns or residents.

The Graduate Division enrolled 1,319 students, including 187 at Scripps, up 126 from last year's enroliment.

According to Bowker, UCSD enrolled about 375 more undergraduate students than were originally included in
the long-range growth schedule.
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